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UNIFORM SHOP ORDERING CHANGES

At this time The Uniform Shop will not be open for browsing.
At this time The Uniform Shop will not be open for browsing.

However if you need to purchase items you can call or email though your order and we will
contact you to collect the items from the College Reception.

We do have a number of Junior winter jumpers and jackets in stock. Please email Mandy Payne at
mpayne@thac.nsw.edu.au

Thank you for your understanding.

Mrs Mandy Payne
Uniform Shop Coordinator
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